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13th March 2020 

Home Learning in the event of self-isolation or school closure 

                                        

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We have been working hard over the last few days to find a solution to support parents with 

continued learning in the event that the school closes or that you are self-isolating your child. 

 

We have utilised our Starz e-learning platform which forms part of our website and all children 

have today been given their individual log ins to this platform.  When you log in, you will have 

access to an individual pupil page.  If you click on the ‘My class’ tab and then choose 

‘Homework’ you will see some home learning for your child to complete if they wish to. The 

password and log in details can be found in your child’s reading record (if your child did not have 

their reading record in school today please send it in on Monday).   

 

If you would like to return the home learning to teachers, please click on the ‘Upload homework’ 

tab at the bottom of the task.  This can be a photograph, an electronic document, or a scanned 

image. 

 

Attached with this letter we have also provided you with an overview of some generic year group 

learning for English and maths with relevant links.   

 

We are not insisting that home learning be completed, particularly if your child is unwell, but we 

thought that we would put something in place for those families who would like their children to 

continue with their learning if they are at home.  

 

Please feel free to take a look at this e-learning platform, but could we politely request that the 

learning is only completed if your child is not attending school for a genuine reason.   

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Matthews 

Headteacher 
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